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Richland County Pilot Project
This project aims to address multi-level prevention practices to prevent child

sexual abuse across Richland County.

Targeted prevention education
to children
Targeted prevention education
to adults
Public awareness & social-
media campaign
Data analysis

The Project will Implement:




Grant proposal submitted by Task Force to Otto
Bremer Trust: 10/5/2022

Notice of award: 1/25/2023



The Richland County Pilot Project is projected to launch
in January 2023. The project will conclude in December

of 2023. 



The project will be implemented in two phases: Phase 1
is January - June and Phase 2 is July - December. 




$130,000

John Alstad, Minot Elementary School
Jared Bollom, Glen Ullin Public School 

District Senator David A. Clemens
Christy Dodd,  Prevent Child Abuse North Dakota

Seth Engelstad, Milnor High School
Tracy Famias, Bismarck Public Schools 

Anna Frissell, Clay County Attorney's Office
Brad Hawk,  North Dakota Indian Affairs Commission

Tim Helmer, North Dakota BCI
 Dr. Christopher Johnson, Taskforce Chair, Rape and

Abuse Crisis Center of Fargo-Moorhead
Greg Kasowski, Children's Advocacy Centers of ND

Robin Lang, DPI
Cory Pedersen, NDDHHS

Hope Rush, Bismarck Public School District
Representative Bernie Satrom

Mallory Sattler,  NDDHHS
Stacy Schaffer, 31:8 Project

Representative Mary Schneider

Task Force Members

18



28
Pages in Resource Guide

The Task Force conducted an environmental scan in April of 2022. 
Respondents included:  Public, private, and tribal schools across North Dakota​,

Head Start Programs​,  Youth-Serving Organizations​, Licensed childcare
programs​.  



 Overall, the Task Force received 203 responses from all ND regions and four

Tribal Nations.​



93% of respondents indicated that providing CSA education to teachers/coaches
is “very important”.



In total,60% of respondents identified that they felt a lack of an established

curriculum was the greatest barrier. Respondents also reported that another
barrier may be the social implications of providing the training, due to the topic

being uncomfortable/sensitive in nature.
The Task Force felt the responsibility to create and share a Resource Guide

devoted to Child Sexual Abuse Prevention.



The guide is available at: www.ndstopcsa.com
Print version available February 2023.
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500+
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